
Presented by the Nebraska State Patrol and Bright Horizons
INTERDICTION FOR THE PROTECTION OF CHILDREN is designed to make front-line officers and 
investigators aware of the variety of resourcs available to assist them in establishing the status 
of a child who may be missing, exploited, or at risk of exploitation and what courses of action 
are immediately available. 

FREE two-day training course  •  Students are responsible for their own meals/lodging

Upon completion, 

attendees will:

• Know resources available to
them and courses of action
to take when encountering
an endangered child.

• Be able to identify research
supported indicators of an
endangered child and a high
risk threat to children.

• Have a basic understanding
of behavioral patterns of
both suspects and victims.

• Know how to articulate their
findings that are supported
through research.

 FOR 

Hosted by Nebraska State Patrol

Dec. 1-2, 2025 
(0800-1700 each day)

Mid-Plains Community College 
715 US Hwy 20  

Valentine, Ne 69201 

To REGISTER Email:

Limited Seats 
Available

brittany.craft@nebraska. 
gov

Questions? 
Contact Capt. Paul Hagen 

402-370-3456
Paul.Hagen@nebraska.gov

Interdiction for the 
Protection of Children




